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MOTION IN REGARD TO INCREASED TRAFFIC DURING PURPLE LINE SUBWAY 
CONSTRUCTION IN WESTWOOD 

 
 
 
 
Whereas traffic on Wilshire Blvd will increase substantially due to the Metro Purple Line 
Subway Extension and, 
 
Whereas a reduction in traffic lanes on Wilshire Blvd is expected to start in June of 2020 and is 
expected to last several years and, 
 
Whereas city wide mitigation measures put in place for the 1984 Olympics worked well, 
 
Now, therefore, the Westwood Neighborhood Council calls on the City of Los Angeles to 
consider these mitigation measures: 
 

• Request that the office high rises from approximately Glendon Ave  to Veteran Ave and 
the UCLA campus to voluntarily explore the possibility of arranging work schedules to 
accommodate the increased traffic.    

• Include a change in work schedules such as 4 days at week at 10 hour days or 3 days at 
12 hour days 

• Employers offer work from home 


